
 

 

 

NOTICE 

  

Bahamas Swimming Federation 

  

Bi-Annual General Congress Meeting  

  

Notice is given for the Bi Annual General Congress Meeting during which time the election of the BSF 

Executive officers will be held on December 21st, 2009 at the BKKAC at 7:00 pm. 

  

Nominations for office must be received in writing or delivered to Kathryn Dillette, Secretary, Bahamas 

Swimming Federation no later than 14 days in advance of the election and should be e-mailed to 

bsf_news@yahoo.com 

  

Signed 

  

Kathryn Dillette 

Secretary 

Bahamas Swimming Federation 

  

 


